
Notice of Reduced Power Operations 

Station:  WMFP, Facility ID # 41436, Lawrence, MA 

 

December 21, 2016 

On December 19, 2016 at 14:00 local time, the power level of the main transmitter of WMFP was 

reduced to approximately 72% of licensed power.  The transmitter had been operating in an unstable 

manner, and after extensive troubleshooting local staff were unable to regain stability without reducing 

the operating power.  A service call from the transmitter manufacturer will be required to resolve the 

issue, and that service call is not expected to occur until early January 2017.  If normal operating power 

cannot be restored within 30 days, the licensee will request special temporary authority to continue to 

operate at reduced power until repairs are complete. 


